
Minutes of GSR meeting, District 15, February 3, 2012 
 
Call to order: 20:09 
Opening Prayer: by Nikki 
GSR Preamble: Read by Jake 
Introductions: Nikki, Barbara, Beth, Pam, Jack, Jake, Leslie, Cate, Will, Scott, Cory, Kathleen, Jane (New GSR), Rita (New 
GSR) 
Minutes from last month: The January minutes were approved by Cory and seconded by Barbara 

Officers Reports: 
Treasurer: Barbara handed out report. She will pick up donations once a month, prior to meeting.  
Secretary: Vacant 
Registrar: Cory – no report, still waiting to get Registrar stuff from Henry. 
Archivist: Beth – Suggested a sharing party. Pam suggested an Archives page to share with groups.  
DCM: Vacant 
Alt DCM: Nikki – going to DCM Sharing Session in Tarzana.  
DCMC: Absent 
Cate asked officers to check to see if her email address is on the list. 
 
Committee Reports: 
All positions are vacant. No reports. 

Questions/Concerns/Challenges 
Open House was earlier in the evening. In the interest of time, this portion was limited. No 
questions/concerns/challenges. 
New Business: 
Barbara suggested we have a table/booth at local conventions and spread the news about what/who/why re: District 15 
 
Old Business:  
We will be hosting ASC March 11. It will be at the Whitten Community Center on Melrose near Orangethorpe. Leslie has 
food quotes: salad, pizza, chicken and soda = approx $441.59. Scott asked for address and if we need volunteers to help 
– YES.   
Tradition 2: Cate reported. The Elder Statesmen are the unappointed head of meeting who the group turns to 
Concept 2:  Kathleen reported. Active voice for AA; goes with the spirit of the Open House tonight 

Volunteers for next month:  Leslie for Tradition 3 and Scott for Concept 3 
Upcoming Events: DCM Sharing in Tarzana, all are welcome. ASC February Riverside. 
February Birthdays: No recovery birthdays. Rita celebrated her natal birthday. 
Next Meeting: 7.00pm, March 1, 2012. Meeting adjourned: 20:43 Motion to adjourn by Beth, seconded by Cory. 
Closing Responsibility: Will 
Minutes submitted: taken by Barbara M, District 15 Treasurer, typed by Nikki N, District 15 Alt DCMC 


